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I attended graduate school from 1993 to 2000 in the 
Mechanical Engineering Department. They are well known in 
automotive engineering, and I worked on my PhD with my two 
favorite advisors and professors, Dr. Tirumalai Srivatsan and 
Dr. Paul Lam. I became an excellent aerospace engineer over 
the past twenty years. Thanks, University of Akron. 


